
 

 
NEWSLETTER 3 SEPTEMBER 2014 

 
 
 

NUTS 
May we ask parents of children who attend lunch club not to include food that contains nuts in 
their packed lunches as we have a child with an allergy – many thanks. 
 
PARTY! SAVE THE DATE 
Save the date! We will be hosting a Fancy Dress Halloween party for 2 - 5 year olds from 4 - 6 pm 
on Saturday 25th October at the pre-school. When the tickets go on sale they will be £6 per child 
(£10 on the door). Games, activities, dancing, refreshments and a small firework display - join us 
for some spooky fun! 
 
PHOTOS 
As a five of our children were unable to make the recent photo shoot Sarah Clark has kindly 
offered to come in again this Thursday 25th. This means all parents will be able to view their 
child's photos by Monday 29th when we will be providing you with a card that informs you of the 
login details to her website. Sorry for any delay but we didn't want to miss anyone out. 
 
DISCOVERY BUS 
We have just been informed that the KCC Discovery Bus needs some TLC and needs to pass its 
MOT before it can visit us so unfortunately we will have to reschedule from this Wednesday to a 
future date. We’ll let you know this as soon as we do. 
 
FEEDBACK  
We want to be the best we can and we’re sure you want the best for your child so please don’t 
hold back if you have any thoughts, suggestions, criticisms or proposals on how we are doing or 
how we could do things better. We are always available to talk to or if you would like to write to us 
instead please do so by emailing alisongvp@gmail.com 
 
GETTING INVOLVED 
All children get the best out of their educational experience when their parents are involved even 
at such an early pre-school stage. If you would like to offer some of your time to our setting - in 
whatever capacity - then don’t be shy, let us know. We are looking to form a parental fundraising 
committee you can be a part of that will plan and help with events throughout the year. Equally, if 
you would like to read a story, prepare snacks, bring in a musical instrument to play or simply 
wash up all help and input will be gratefully received. 
 
We will be in need of some help decorating the hall for the Halloween party and are also open to 
any fun ideas you may have for the children to enjoy. Donations of rocket fireworks would also go 
down a treat. 


